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MEMORANDUM 

 

February 18, 2021 

 

To:  University Graduate Council 

University Faculty Senate 

 

From: Robert Stackman Jr. 

RE:  PROPOSAL 

 

In light of continued impacts of COVID-19, the Graduate College is proposing to extend the timeframe of 

the temporary waiver of the GRE and GMAT scores for applicants seeking entry into graduate programs. 

Currently the temporary waiver is in place for applicants seeking entry to programs in Summer 2021 and 

Fall 2021. The Graduate College proposes to extend the waiver of GRE and GMAT scores for entry into 

programs up to and including Fall 2022. 

 

If approved, the Graduate College will contact each program director to confirm if they agree to continue 

the test score waiver, or they want to require the test scores as admissions requirement, for each program. 

 
 


